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From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST 

Congratulation to Wayne Hunter for writing to the NEWS on the Softwood
Lumber issue. It was published today Sunday April 7-2002 on the editorial
page.

Whether you agree with Wayne or not,  the fact is that, he has taken the
trouble to write about this important issue and he did so with passion. 

Right or wrong, we should ask Wayne what the secret of his passion is so
that we can distribute it to the rest of our countrymen. 

Ernie 

p.s. Don't forget to read Ian Barraclough's story  on the District tax and
budget meeting also in the Sunday NEWS.   Well done. 
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